
CITY OF CORSICANA, TEXAS 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
ON ANNEXATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Corsicana, Texas, will hold the first 
public hearing at 6:00 p.m., Monday, December 12, 2016, and the second public hearing on 
Monday, January 9, 2017 in the Council Chambers at the Government Center, 200 North 12th 
Street, Corsicana, Texas.  The purpose of the hearing is to consider annexation into the City 
limits of the following described property: 
 
The proposed area is in the northeast quadrant of the City.  It is bounded on the north by the 
existing City Limits, which is also the Union Pacific rail line, and includes all of the Corsicana 
Rail Port which is owned by the City of Corsicana.  The area is approximately 292.90 acres 
located in the W.J. Cairns Survey, Abstract Number 158 in Navarro County, Texas.  
 
Additional information is available at the office of the City Manager at the Government Center at 
200 North 12th Street or online at www.cityofcorsicana.com.  Interested persons are invited to 
attend. 
 
Connie Standridge 
City Manager 
 


